
May 25, 2021 

 

ATTN: Ms. Jennifer Goad 

RE: Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Project 

 

Dear Ms. Goad, 

 

As a long time British Columbian, I am familiar with the beauty of the province and wish 

for it to be on showcase to the world.  

 

I have represented BC as an athlete at many events, including the Canada Winter 

Games, multiple national championships, all the way to the Olympic Games. But 

through all my travels and competitions... there's no place like home.  

 

I believe that the Bridal Veil Mountain Resort project will make BC a target destination to 

visit year round and I am in full support of this project. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

 

 

 

 

 

Toby Ng, OLY 


